
Dear Parents/Guardians 

We are delighted to inform you that JAM (Jesus and Me) club will be restarting on         

Tuesday 17th September. 

The dates for JAM this term are – 

17th & 24th September, 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd October, 5th, 12th, 19th, 26th November,  

3rd & 10th December. 

 

If your child has already been participating in the club we would love for them to continue 

coming, but understand that for some circumstances will have changed. Therefore please let 

us know if your child wishes to continue coming or not using the form at the bottom of this 

letter. 

If your child does not currently attend JAM but would be interested in coming along please 

fill out the form below and we will let you know if your child has been allocated a place. Below 

is a bit of information about JAM club: 

The club will run in the hall from school finish to 4pm every Tuesday. It is open to all children 

in school years 2 to 6. Numbers will be limited due to health and safety requirements and 

places will be given on a first come first serve basis.  

The club is organised by the Parish of Great Chesham, the school and a team of volunteers. It 

will be a fun club with activities, games, Bible stories and discussions. There will also be a 

snack available. 

Please fill out the form below, ticking the relevant box and return to the school office. 

If you have any questions about the club please feel free to contact Hannah Martin on 01494 

784574, children@cheshamchurch.co.uk. 

Thank you 

Hannah Martin 

Parish Children’s Worker 

01494 784574 
children@cheshamchurch.co.uk 
 

 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________ Year Group: _______ 

 

 

 

 
 

Your contact number: ___________________________________________ 
 

Signed ______________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 

My child already comes to JAM and would like to continue coming 

My child already comes to JAM but can no longer come 

 
My child would like to start coming along to JAM 

 

 

mailto:children@cheshamchurch.co.uk

